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Our year in numbers
+

15 Governors

12 Visits

+

8 Governor Training Sessions

2 Core Committees

17 Virtual meetings

Budget Summary for next year 2021/2022

The school has budgeted to spend £1,637,694 in the next financial year. A
healthy carry forward from the previous year has enabled us to make
exciting plans to develop the outdoor area and ensure the school's key
priorities for next year, such as reading are well resourced.
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Phonics/Literacy

Early Years visit

Hello and Goodbyes

We would like to take this opportunity to say a HUGE thank you to Rachel Brown and Helen Hollebon who will
sadly be leaving us as governors at the end of this term. Their support is greatly appreciated. We wish you
well.

Just as we say goodbye to some of our governor family this is also a chance to welcome new members over
this last term: Darren Walsh, Kristi Johnson and Hannah Gill. It is great to have them all on board as we hope
they will enjoy their time as governors.

We asked Hannah, as a new governor, what she has been enjoying so far in her role.

‘I recently moved back to Cambridgeshire, where | grew up, and wanted to be able to do
something that helped shaped and improve the community. School is something that shapes
all our children so | knew | wanted to see how I could help. | was a little nervous to begin with
but all the governors have been so welcoming and it is great to learn from them. I've loved
seeing how much dedication and hard work goes on to make a school run and really enjoyed
the tour of the school with Kirsten, understanding how everything works. I’'m looking forward

to getting stuck in next year.”
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Looking ahead

Key Dates for next term

Next Full Advertising

Governor new Governor

meeting 14t posts
September September




